January 4, 2008

To Whom It May Concern:

Our daughter has attended Little Angels School House (LASH) since July 2007. We
have been very happy with the attention and care that she has received over the past six
months while under the supervision and of Rima Numan and her staff,

Sending our child to a day care facility was a difficult and stressful decision for our
family. We wanted a small environment for our daughter where she would receive
individualized attention. A fellow mother recommended LASH and spoke very highly of
Rima’s services. After visiting with Rima, we knew it was a perfect fit for our family.

Our daughter absolutely loves Rima, her staff and especially enjoys the company of the
other children. We go to work feeling comfortable that our child is spending her day
learning, playing and mainly being loved.

We would highly recommend Rima Numan and the Little Angel School House.



